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GRIN Verlag Feb 2016, 2016. Taschenbuch. Book Condition: Neu.
210x148x7 mm. This item is printed on demand - Print on
Demand Neuware - Master's Thesis from the year 2015 in the
subject Medicine - Public Health, , course: MSC IN PUBLIC
HEALTH, language: English, abstract: Child malnutrition is the
supreme concern of public health department in Bangladesh.
Every two pre-school children are malnourished in Bangladesh.
However, Bangladesh has achieved Millennium Development
Goals (MDGs) 3 in the past years and MDG-4 is on track.
Consequently, the rate of child malnutrition has reduced
somewhat due to the improvement of both health care practice
and policy system in Bangladesh in the period between in 1999
(56%) and in 2014 (43~36.8%). Aim The aim of the review study is
to find out the prevalence and determinants of child
malnutrition in Bangladesh. In addition, the review study will
also help future researcher and health policy maker to modify
existing nutrition policy through the various nutritional
intervention programs in the community and school level to
improve the nutritional status of children in Bangladesh.
Methods The review study design conducted through the step-
by-step systematic review protocol. The author searched
relevant primary studies in numerous databases using
Boolean...
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